
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2012 

WINLOWWINLOW  PlacePlacePlace   
A WINNING DEED-RESTRICTED NEIGHBORHOOD OF OVER 400 FAMILIES RIGHT IN THE HEART OF HOUSTON! 

Calling all potential Civic Club 

board members. 

Our by-laws call for a slate of officers 

to be presented before the December 

meeting; if you have an interest in 

serving  in any position, please call 

one of the current officers and/or 

email us so that a comprehensive 

slate can be distributed in mid-

November.  This is a volunteer or-

ganization and we welcome New en-

ergy and ideas to the Board.  You are 

encouraged to nominate yourself or 

someone else (after obtaining their 

permission.)  Who do you know? 

Your current officers and committee 

chairs are listed on the back page. 

 

  

 

 WINLOW PLACEWINLOW PLACE  

NEXT GENERAL MEETING 

SAVE THE DATE! 

December 4—St. Stephens Church 7:30 p.m. 

ELECTIONS for 2013 
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FRIDAY NIGHT SOCIALS 

Thanks to several great hosts / hostesses, we have had increasingly good turnouts on the second Fri-

days.  Come and meet your neighbors—it is a great opportunity to see who lives where and attach 

names to the faces that you probably see on a regular basis in the neighborhood.  If you would like to 

host a social, contact tony Carroll:  Tony@Houstontherapist.com 

 

YARD OF THE MONTH. 

September winners were John Ray and Joe Hinojosa of 1851 Harold Street;  October winners were 
Karen and Jerry Thomas  of 1755 Kipling.  Congratulations to all.   If you want to nominate a yard, have 
ideas or want to be on the yard of the month committee, please email Steve Helton at SHel-
ton@utmdaccptc.org  

 

HEAVY TRASH PICKUP DATES 

Remember that the city is changing our pickuip to the FIRST WED of the month! 

Nov. 7—Trees only;  Dec 5—Junk  

January 2—Trees (mark your calendar if your Christmas tree will be down by then!) 

Regular trash remains the same;  Monday pickup, & the green bin recycling also on Monday, every sec-

ond week.     

NEWSLETTERS 

Help!  We need someone to deliver for the 1800 block  of  Alabama. 

 
NEIGHBORHOOD NIGHT OUT 

We had a great party jointly with Mandell Place—with a 

total turnout of an estimated 120 people, graciously 

hosted by Dana Epley on the 1600 block of Harold.  

The Houston Police dept made a splash with the 

youngsters by distributing inflatable beach balls and the 

rest of us enjoyed margaritas, slushies and hot dogs.   

Mandell Place has many of the same issues we do—

we are all watching the crime statistics escalate, and 

knowing our neighbors in the area is one of the best 

deterrents to crime—both the random, opportunistic 

crime and the more targeted kind.  Keep your newspa-

pers off the street if you are away, and get those mo-

tion-sensor lights up to date, particularly as the days 

get shorter. 

mailto:SHelton@utmdaccptc.org
mailto:SHelton@utmdaccptc.org
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WEBSITE Master  

Thanks to Joe Francis, who is taking over the website from Vernon Durke—and a very large 
thank-you to Vernon for his hard work over the years in getting it established.   

Remember, you can get updates and check your newsletter on line.   Make sure your email is 
current.  Send your email address to president@winlowplace.org. (And if your email has changed 
recently, remember to send the updated address.) 

  Still think that signing our deed restrictions won’t make a difference??  This is 

Woodhead just above Westheimer.  Note  the “average” 2-story on the right… 

We’ve made progress, and we’d love to add you to the updated list! 

 

FRIENDS OF CHERRYHURST PARK 

The Public is cordially invited to a screening of Kinder Institute’s new film,.”Interesting 

Times”, (introduced by Dr. Steven Klineberg of Rice University) 

When:  Tuesday, November, 13,  at 6:30 p.m (social) / 7:00 film. 

Where:  Cherryhurst Park Community Center, 1700 Missouri St. 

RSVP  - Attendance is free, but space is limited.    Please RSVP to 

 info@friendsofcherryhurstpark.org 

mailto:president@winlowplace.org
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NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS 
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WWW.WINLOWPLACE. 

ORG 
 

Please check our website frequently 
 

You can improve our neighborhood security 

by actively adding news to our website.  

2012 OFFICERS 

PRESIDENT            Russel Garrison 

VICE PRES              Kay Warhol 

SEC.                          Argo  Georgandis 

TREASURER           Connie Reilly 

NEARTOWN REP      Kay Warhol 

2012 COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

 

WEBMASTER V. Durke 

DEED RESTRICTIONS R.  Hicks 

PUBLICATIONS M. Needham 

MEMBERSHIP C. Reilly  

YARD OF THE MONTH S. Helton  

SOCIAL T. Carroll  

2012 BLOCK CAPTAINS/ NEWSLETTER  

1700 Hawthorne Pam Jenkins 1707 Hawthorne 713.927.2880 

1900 Hawthorne Paul Cobb 1900 Hawthorne 713.522.8030  

1700 Harold Jan Ossman 1716 Harold 713.529.3191 

1800 Harold Connie Reilly 1829 Harold 713.524.9821 

1900 Harold Ken Wiesehuegel 1911 Harold 713.446.2472 

1700 Kipling Kris Kelly 1756 Kipling 713.523.2721 

1800 Kipling Ginny Jackson      1853 Kipling,          713-542-1480 

1900 Kipling  Donia Casperson  1902 Kipling 713.522.6543  

1700 Marshall Michael Drifmeyer 1724 Marshall 713-523-0624 

1800 Marshall Steve Dennis 1825 Marshall 304 685 5626  

1900 Marshall Denise Hanks 1911 Marshall 713.520.1277 

1700 W Alabama   Randy Mitchmore 1722 Alabama 713.592.9300 

1800 W Alabama           Open   

1700 Westheimer   Byron Rusk          1700 Westheimer  713.529.5855 

WINLOW PLACE CIVIC CLUB  ▪  PO BOX 980712  ▪  HOUSTON TX  ▪  77098 

 WPCC IS A TEXAS NON-PROFIT CORPORATION 

WINLOWWINLOW  Place 

2013 DUES ARE DUE 
Recommended amounts are below. If you have been hit by these tough eco-

nomic times, please pay what you can. 

Mail to:  Treasurer, P.O. Box 980712 

     Houston, TX 77098 

Or, just pay at the meeting  and save the stamp!   

 

Patron:  $100.00  

 

Regular:  $50.00  

 

Sr. Citizens:  $10 or what you can afford.   

 

Name:___________________________  

 

Address:__________________________ 

 

Email____________________________   

 

Other  News Sources 

1. www.citizens.net 

2. www.neartown.org 

3. www.winlowplace.org 

4. www.richmondrail.org 

YARD OF THE MONTH; 

Send your nomination to Steve Helton. 

SHelton@utmdaccptc.org  

 

EMAIL ADDRESSES? 

Do you get the email updates on the 

crime stats?  In-between-newsletter 

news?   If not, send your address to  

president@winlowplace.org 

mailto:SHelton@utmdaccptc.org

